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CHRISTMAS NATIVITY – RECEPTION AND YEAR 1 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please see below details of your child’s nativity role and the costume they will need for the 

production on Baarmy Bethlehem. 

Reception – SHEEP 

Your child will need black leggings and a white top. The children will make a headband in 

school. Sheep costumes can also be worn. 

Year 1 – ANGELS 

Your child will need to wear something white, sparkly or glittery. Tinsel or halos can be worn, 

but no wings please. 

If you have been notified that your child is Mary or Joseph, they will need a traditional nativity 

costume – long tunic with tea towel.  

Costumes need to be brought into school in a named plastic bag and handed to your 

child’s class teacher by no later than Wednesday 4th December so that they are in school 

for dress rehearsals. If you are struggling to source a costume, please let us know. There is 

no expectation to buy anything, homemade is perfect!  

Many thanks, 

Mrs Jardine 
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